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NZX/ASX release 
 
28 January 2022 
 

Heartland 2022 interim results announcement date 
 
Heartland Group Holdings Limited (Heartland) (NZX/ASX: HGH) advises that it intends to announce 
its financial results for the six-month period ending 31 December 2021 on Tuesday, 22 February 
2022. 
 
 
– ENDS – 
 
For further information, please contact the person(s) who authorised this announcement: 
 
Andrew Dixson 
Chief Financial Officer 
021 263 2666 
andrew.dixson@heartland.co.nz 
Level 3, Heartland House, 35 Teed Street, Newmarket, Auckland, New Zealand 
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